
 

 

July 22, 2019 
 
The Board of Directors of South Riverdale Community Health Centre (SRCHC) 
would like to invite the community to join us for a Retirement Celebration of 
Lynne Raskin, Chief Executive Officer, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on September 
4, 2019 at 955 Queen Street East Room A/B. This is an opportunity to recognize 
Lynne’s contributions to SRCHC, East Toronto and the community health sector. 
Please save this date with more details to follow. Please RSVP to Julie Grgar at 
416-461-3577 x 223 or JGrgar@srchc.com.  
 
While the search for a new CEO is underway, our Leadership Team will continue 
the good work that Lynne had begun and rely on our internal management 
resources to maintain the vision, mission and values of the organization. Our two 
directors Jason Altenberg, Director of Programs and Services, and Shannon 
Wiens, Director of Organizational Health Systems will jointly take on the role as 
Co-CEOs until a new CEO is chosen. On behalf of the Board, I extend my thanks 
to Jason and Shannon for taking on this new challenge.  
 
Please join us in celebrating Lynne, an exceptional leader who has advanced a 
thriving organization over the nineteen years she has been at SRCHC.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Steven Little 
President, Board of Directors 
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